
 
FCSSAA Conference Notes 

 November 13-15, 2024 

 
 

Registration Now Open 
 

Conference registration website is live! 
We are excited to announce that registration for the 2024 FCSSAA 
Conference, It’s Okay to Pivot- the Power of Change is open!  

 
The conference will take place November 13-15, 2024 at the Fantasyland Hotel in Edmonton. The 2024 
conference is being offered in person only and sessions will not be recorded. All conference details and 
the process to register are now live on the event site: https://harlowagency.swoogo.com/FCSSAA_PivotChange  
 
Registering more than one person  
If you’re registering for more than one person and are unsure of the other person’s breakout session 
choices, the choices can be left blank initially and modified later. Information about modifying the 
registration will be available in your registration confirmation email. 
 
Member registration  
There are two types of registration fees for FCSSAA Members  
and Associate Members: 

1. Basic registration fee: $430  
Covers: entrance to the conference sessions, Wednesday  
evening welcome reception, breakfast and lunch on Thursday  
and breakfast on Friday. 

2. Full registration fee: $495 
Covers: includes all of the basic registration,  
as well Jubilations Dinner Theatre on Thursday evening. 

Non-member registration 
The non-member rate is $485 for basic registration and $550 for full 
registration.  
 
Additional dinner theatre tickets 
Additional dinner theatre tickets may be purchased for $80. 
 
Conference app 
A conference app for your mobile device will also be available. Information about the app and how to 
use it will be included in your confirmation email upon registration. 
 
 

We look forward to seeing you in November! 
 

PIVOT OVER TO THE REGISTRATION SITE BY CLICKING THIS LINK! 
 
 

If you have any questions about the 2024 FCSSAA conference, please email coordinator@fcssaa.org.  
If you have questions about the registration process, please email: registration@harlowagency.ca  

Please note,  
due to booking requirements, 

your full registration (with 
dinner theatre)  

or order for additional  
dinner theatre tickets  
must be received and  

paid for by  
October 14. 
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